
October 16, 1974 

Lt. Armand Chapeau 
United States Coast Guard 
100 Lighthouse Ave. 
Monterey, CA 93940 

Dear Lt. Chapeau: 

I understand that a revised lease for the Lighthouse property 
is being prepared and will be executed upon the Coast Guard's auto-
mation of the navigation light. 

When the Lighthouse building is turned over to the City, it will 
be necessary for us to make some changes, both for operation and 
security purposes. As part of this planning, we are wondering about 
the possibility of the present fire extinguishers and fire protection 
devices remaining on the property. If possible, we would appreciate 
the Coast Guard leaving these fixtures on the premises for our use. 

If this presents any problems, I would appreciate hearing from 
you. 

Sincerely yours, 

GARY W. BALES 
City Manager 
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